
 

Date: December 13, 2021 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Please consider this letter as an employment reference for Alyssa Kuruliak who was  

a student teacher in my Grade 1 classroom at Copperfield School for five weeks in 2021. 

 

Alyssa Kuruliak served as a student teacher in a regular classroom setting with 22 

students, 4 of which were on an IPP, and 2 who were ELL. Alyssa’s duties as per her 

contract included creating her own lesson plans and facilitating 50% of instructional time. 

Alyssa created her lesson plans with detail and care to meet the requirements of the 

program of studies, and was eager to take on more instructional time to increase her 

experience.  

 

In the time Alyssa was involved at Copperfield school, she demonstrated a strong work 

ethic, enthusiasm, and a willingness to learn from various mentors. Alyssa was a team 

player, reliable, and deeply cared about the students needs and their experience while in 

the learning environment. Alyssa was a valued part of our classroom.  

 

Please feel free to contact me should you require any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Claire Bradshaw  

Grade 1 Teacher, Copperfield School 

cpbradshaw@cbe.ab.ca 

(403) 817-3512 
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